
Hempstead Hall Ticket Policy 

Established 2015; updated 2021 

ALL SALES ARE FINAL. 

Tickets are valid for the labeled seat and designated event only. Programs are subject to change without 
notice. In the event of a chance of date or cancellation, every attempt will be made to contact the ticket 
holders. Any person violating federal, state or local laws, including Hempstead Hall policies, will be 
removed from the facility by Hempstead Hall staff. Hempstead Hall staff may expel any persons whose 
conduct is deemed disorderly by management. Admission of latecomers is at the discretion of 
Hempstead Hall staff. 

TICKETS ARE NOT SUBJECT TO REFUNDS. 

UPDATED August 2021 to include the following: 

Effective immediately: the University of Arkansas System Board of Trustees has approved a Delta Face 
Mask Resolution. Masks will be required inside all buildings on the UAHT campuses, including 
Hempstead Hall. Social distancing protocols will be in place when possible; however, there will be areas, 
such as the theater, where this is not possible at all times. Each ticket holder assumes sole responsibility 
for any and all risks associated with attending events on campus. This mask requirement is a small step 
we can take to help stop the spread of COVID-19 and ensure we can continue to maintain in-person 
events for our community. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 


